
Hoover Edmodo Tips for Students 

Students: At home, if you type in http://www.edmodo.com, you are NOT on the Hoover site and will not be able to log 

in using the Hoover username and password. You must visit http://hoovercity.edmodo.com/ 

Note: For devices that use the Edmodo App, it is not supporting our Hoover domain yet so use the web 

browser on your device until further notice. 

Students must log on HOOVER Edmodo to use the 
computer login username and password.  
  
At school, we automatically route you to the Hoover 
Edmodo site even if you type in www.edmodo.com 
 

http://hoovercity.edmodo.com/  
 
Hoover site looks like image on the right. 

 
If you go to http://www.edmodo.com you will see 
the” I’m a Teacher and I’m a Student” buttons. You 
should NOT use these. If you use I’m a student, you 
will create an account that is not in our Hoover 
domain.  
 
If you try to use the Hoover login id, it won’t work 
on this site. Make sure you are on the Hoover site 
and use your computer login and password.  

We now have an Edmodo link on the Brock’s Gap 
Web site. Please use this link when at home to 
access Edmodo Hoover. 
 
http://brocksintermediate.al.hci.schoolinsites.com/  

 

Students, you only need to use your teacher’s group code one time. Once you join, you will be in the group until your 

teacher removes you or you withdraw. 

If a you log in with the new Hoover login from this 
year and you had an account last year, you may see 
this screen the first time. (see image) 

 You can choose to enter last year’s account to 
merge the 2 accounts (if you remember the 
login) 

 OR you can just click “I do not have a 
previous account” and you will be prompted 
for your teacher’s Group Code. 

 If you Merge the accounts, you will need 
to choose the Join button to enter the 
teacher’s group code and join the group. 

 

 

(on left side under Groups) 
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